
From: Louise Schmutzler [mailto:vlouises@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 9:56 AM 
To: Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> 
Subject: Re: Take charge of your power 
 
Chelan County PUD IT Warning: 
Please use caution! This is an external email with links or attachments.  
SInce I won't be able to attend any of the events, I thought I would try replying to this email. I 
think the new electric meter technology sounds like a great idea. I also like the idea of being 
more proactive with any energy savings I might be able to achieve by adjusting my usage. 
 
Thanks, Louise Schmutzler 
 

 
From: Suzanne Hartman <newsletters@chelanpud.ccsend.com> on behalf of Suzanne Hartman 
<suzanne.hartman@chelanpud.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 5:13 PM 
To: vlouises@hotmail.com 
Subject: Take charge of your power  
  

Open houses in A pril to unveil plans to switch to d igi tal electric meters countywide  
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